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Australian Government

Department of Health

Departmental Reference: FOI 044-1415

Dr Tim Senior

Via email: foitrequest-750-e0521839@righttoknow.org.au

Dear Dr Senior
DEEMED WITHDRAWAL OF FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST

I refer to Notice of Liability to Pay a Charge dated 10 November 2014 in response to your Freedom of
Information request for which you sought access to:

‘any correspondence (e-mails or paper-based), and notes and/or minutes of any meetings
held, and the diary of the Minister or his delegates for meetings between the Department of
Health and any health funds registered under the Private Health Insurance Act 2007, or their
representatives from 7 September 2013 to date of request (26.08.14)’

In the Notice you were advised that the Department required written notification as to whether you
agreed to pay the charge; make a contention about the charge or withdraw your request.

As the Department has not received written notification from you within the 30 day time period
provided, and in accordance with sub section 29 of the Freedom of Information Act 1982 your request
is taken to have been withdrawn.

Should you with to pursue access to the documents in the future you will need to submit a new request
to the Department.

Yours sincerely

FOI Coordinator
Legal Services Branch
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